

FULL NAME: _____

MID-TERM TEST

1. GRAMMAR (30 QUESTIONS)

PART 1: Put the verbs in brackets into Present simple or Present continuous tense.

Let's look at that photo. It **(be) is** Sunday evening and my friends and I **(be)** _____ at Jane's birthday party. Jane is wearing a beautiful long dress and **(stand)** _____ next to her boyfriend. Some guests **(drink)** _____ wine or beer in the corner of the room. Some of her relatives **(dance)** _____ in the middle of the room. Most people **(sit)** _____ on chairs, **(enjoy)** _____ foods and chatting with one another. We often **(go)** _____ to our friends' birthday parties. We always **(dress)** _____ well and **(travel)** _____ by taxi. Parties never **(make)** _____ us bored because we like them.

PART 2: Put the verbs in brackets into Present simple or Present continuous.

1. Sit down! A strange dog **(run)** _____ to you.
2. My mom often **(buy)** _____ meat from the butcher's.
3. My brothers **(not/ drink)** _____ coffee at the moment.
4. Look! Those people **(climb)** _____ the mountain so fast.
5. That girl **(cry)** _____ loudly in the party now.
6. These students always **(wear)** _____ warm clothes in summer.
7. What **(you/ do)** _____ in the kitchen?
8. I never **(eat)** _____ potatoes.
9. The 203 bus **(set off)** _____ every fifteen minutes.
10. Tonight we **(not/ go)** _____ to our teacher's wedding party.

PART 3: Complete the sentences using given words from the box with their correct forms.

teach - cook - want - spend - ring - be - sleep - study - go - write
--

1. She _____ out with her boyfriend last night.
2. Laura _____ a meal yesterday afternoon.
3. Mozart _____ more than 600 pieces of music.
4. I _____ tired when I came home.
5. The bed was very comfortable so they _____ very well.
6. Jamie passed the exam because he _____ very hard.
7. My father _____ the teenagers to drive when he was alive.
8. Dave _____ to make a fire but there was no wood.
9. The little boy _____ hours in his room making his toys.

10. The telephone _____ several times and then stopped before I could answer it.

2. LISTENING (23 Questions)

PART 1: LISTEN AND COMPLETE THE FORM

You will hear some information about a tour of London.

NOTES ABOUT TOMORROW

Breakfast at: _____ (1)

Journey to London Eye: take _____ minutes (2)

Price of lunch at Convent Garden: £ _____ (3)

Science Museum – name of the film: Deep _____ (4)

Have dinner at the: _____ (5)

See Grease at the: _____ theatre (6)

PART 2: LISTEN AND ANSWER THE FOLLOWING QUESTIONS

2.1: Match the following parts to have correct information.

(Hướng dẫn: Bạn hãy kéo miếng ghép màu **xanh** với miếng ghép màu **cam** tương ứng, hoặc click lần lượt vào hai miếng ghép đó để tạo thành đáp án đúng.)

1	Nga's new house	is big.
2	One of the two bathrooms	in Nga's bedroom.
3	Nga's kitchen	is big and cute.
4	There isn't much furniture	in the living room.
5	Nga's dad is	is next to the kitchen.

2.2: Fill in each blank with **NO MORE THAN THREE** words in the movie to complete the following sentences.

1. One of the two bathrooms is the two bedrooms.

2. Nga's house doesn't have a . They eat in the kitchen.

3. Nga's family goes fishing in the pond in front of the house on weekends.
4. In Nga's bedroom, there are two .
5. Nga's dad is for his keys to go out.
6. Nga's dad often puts the keys on the in his bedroom.

2.3: Decide whether the following statements are True, False or Not Given according to the movie.

1. Nga moved to the country two weeks ago. _____
2. Nga's new house has six rooms. _____
3. There is a bedroom between the two bathrooms. _____
4. Nga loves her big yard and large pond in front of her house most. _____
5. There isn't much furniture in Nga's living room. _____
6. Nga's father found the keys in the drawer of the desk in front of the bookshelf. _____

3. READING

PART 1: Read the passage below about "Tea", then complete the following quiz.

People drink a lot of tea. There are many kinds of tea. There is black tea. There is red tea. There is yellow tea. People drink a lot of tea in China. Some people drink it because it is good for them. It makes them healthy. Many people drink it because it tastes very good. It is delicious. People drink a lot of green tea in Japan. People drink a lot of green tea in Korea, too. In Vietnam, some people drink coffee first. Then they drink tea. People drink a lot of tea in England. Every afternoon, everybody drinks tea. It is "tea time". English people add milk to their tea. Many people drink black tea in the U.S. In the South of U.S, people drink "sweet tea". Sweet tea is cold black tea with sugar. Most tea comes from China. Some tea comes from India or Sri Lanka, Kenya, Japan, and Indonesia also grow a lot of tea.

1. Some tea is _____.
 A. purple B. black C. pink D. brown
2. Where do some people drink coffee before tea?
 A. In China B. In Vietnam C. In Korea D. In Japan
3. Where do people drink "sweet tea"?
 A. In the southern U.S B. Sri Lanka
 C. Vietnam D. In England
4. When is "tea time" in England?

A. In the early morning

B. In the afternoon

C. In the evening

D. at night

5. Which is NOT TRUE about tea?

A. It doesn't taste very good.

B. It is good for your health.

C. It mostly comes from China.

D. it tastes very good.

PART 2: Read the article carefully then complete the following quiz.

The best cities in the world

In a recent internet survey, tourists and business travellers were asked to rate 50 cities around the world, from the best to the worst. Of the top three cities, two were in Europe and one was in Australia.

In third place was London, scoring highly mainly because it was the most famous city on the list of 50 surveyed. It was also seen as a very good place to do business, and was an important cultural centre. However, it lost points because people believed it was an extremely expensive place to live.

Sydney was also a very popular destination, achieving second place on the list because people believed it had the friendliest inhabitants, as well as the best standard of living and the nicest climate. It failed to make the top spot, however, because people thought there were very few things to see there, and many also thought it was too far away from other business and cultural centres.

At the top of the list was Paris. Despite problems such as the large amount of traffic, it beat other cities to first place because people considered it to be the most interesting city, with more museums, art galleries and places of interest than anywhere else. People also thought it was the best city to take a holiday in.

Find the words or phrases in the passage which have a similar meaning to the underlined words and phrases in the table below:

well-known: famous...

excellent:

very:

residents:

quality of life:

most pleasant:

not many:

a lot:

City	Overall position in survey	Perceived advantages	Perceived disadvantages
London	1	• Is more <u>well-known</u> than the other cities. • Has <u>excellent</u> 2 opportunities.	Is <u>very</u> 3
Sydney	Second	• <u>Residents</u> are the 4 • Has the best <u>quality of life</u>. • Has the <u>most pleasant</u> 5	<u>Not many</u> things to see.
Paris	6	• Is more 7 than other cities.	Has <u>a lot</u> of 8

4. WRITING

PART 1: Write the sentences.

1. I/ live/ small/ town house/ city centre/ parents.
2. I/ live/ Giai Phong Street, Hai Ba Trung District, Hanoi.
3. My town house/ quite/ small/ but very beautiful.
4. There/ a big and beautiful/ park/ in front of/ my house.
5. There/ a living room/ a kitchen/ two bedrooms/ two bathrooms/ my house.
6. There/ a desk/ a bookshelf/ near/ window/ my bedroom.
7. There/ not/ a dining room/ our house.
8. There/ a fridge/ two cupboards/ a microwave/ a sink/ our kitchen.
9. There/ three family pictures/ the wall/ our living room.
10. I/ love/ living room/ very much/ because/ I/ can/ watch/ my favourite cartoon programs/ here.

PART 2: Write an email to your friend to describe your house.

Gợi ý:

Where do you live?

- Who do you live with?
- Which kind of house do you live in? (a country house/ a town house/ a stilt house/ etc.)
- How many rooms are there in your house? What are they?
- What do you have in each room?
- Which room is your favourite? Why?
- What do you like most about your house?
- Do you like your house? Why or Why not?

Hi Peter,
